
Monday Musings
November 19, 2018
1. Happy Thanksgiving! 
2. Top Ten School District 
3. Congrats United Way Gift Card Recipients
4. AAEOP Canned Food Drive Kick-Off
5. NCAE NCBT Boot Camp
6. NAMS Mustache Fraternity Hosts Lock-In 
7. NAMS Hosts Career Day 
8. Senior Holiday Lunch – Help us spread the word! 

Congrats United Way Gift Card Recipients
Thank you to everyone who pledged contributions during the 
United Way annual giving campaign. The lucky winners of gift cards 
for donating over $50 include: Patricia Norton, Jennifer Holland, 
Julie McBride, Pam Clinard, and Sandra Spivey. Gift certificates may 
be picked up at Central Office. Thank you to everyone who 
contributed! 

AAEOP Canned Food Drive Kick-Off
The Asheboro Association of Educational Office Professionals 
(AAEOP) are collecting canned food and non-perishable items for 
our local food banks this holiday season! Please donate items at 
any Asheboro City Schools location.

ACS Hour of Code n Monday, December 3, 5-7 p.m. n AHS Media Center



NCAE NBC Boot Camp
The North Carolina Association of Educators (NCAE) National Board 
Certification (NBC) Network invites you to attend the annual winter 
NBC Boot Camp January 31 - February 2, 2019. Initial and renewal 
NBC candidates will be provided an opportunity to work on 
components, gain access to trained NCAE NBC coaches, and critique 
written products. Candidates are in the driver’s seat at Boot Camp! 
Boot Camp begins with dinner and a keynote address on January 
31st. The agenda for Friday and Saturday is candidate-driven and will 
conclude by 3 p.m. on Saturday.

NAMS Mustache 

Fraternity Hosts 

Lock-in 
The NAMS Mustache 
Fraternity held their 
first lock-in of the year. 
Fraternity members 
completed service 
projects around the 
school before enjoying 
a meal together.

NAMS Hosts Career Day 
On Friday, NAMS held its annual Career Fair Day. Guests included Dr. Bob Shackelford, President of 
Randolph Community College, and board members Baxter Hammer and Dr. Beth Knott. School 
Counselor, Angie Berrier, organizes the annual event.

Senior Holiday Lunch 2018

Help Us Spread the Word
Students at Donna Lee Loflin Elementary School are excited 
to host the annual Senior Holiday Luncheon for Asheboro 
citizens, age 60 or older. This festive event will be held on 
Wednesday, December 12 at Donna Lee Loflin Elementary 
School. The luncheon will be held in the multi-purpose room 
(auditorium) at 12 p.m. 


